Please Come to a Meeting
About a Zoning Upgrade in Your Neighborhood

Your Community, Your Voice

Auke Lake

ZONE CHANGE
FROM D1(T)03 to D3
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COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

155 S. Seward Street Juneau, Alaska 99801

The Community Development Department is hosting an opportunity for the
community to discuss a proposed zoning upgrade for 12 transitional zone lots, 10825
through 10965 Glacier Highway. Transitional zoning allows for an upgrade from one
zoning designation to a higher density zoning designation when public sewer and
water services are available. Your questions, comments and concerns are welcome.

If you are not able to attend this meeting but have questions or comments, please contact the
CBJ Community Development Department at (907) 586-0715 or cdd_admin@juneau.org.

This project has not yet been scheduled for review by the Planning
Commission, however all property owners within 500 feet of the
proposed rezone will receive a separate notice with details on how
and where to submit comments or testify before the Commission once
the case is scheduled.

Case No.: AME2019 0009

Parcel No.: 482201070120-4B2301000110
CBJ Parcel Viewer: http://epv.juneau.org
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